
Application for Exemption - Noise Control By-Law

Personal Information contained on this form is collected under the authority of the Municipal Freedom of Information and
Protection of Privacy Act and will be used to process your request. Questions about this collection should be directed to the
City Clerk.

Please complete all the sections in this application.

Applicant Information
Last Name First Name

Company/Organization Name Title

Address (Street/Apt. No. / P.O. Box No./R.R. No.) City or Town Province Postal Code

Telephone Number Alternate Telephone Number Email Address

Event Information

Location of Event (Enter the full address or legal description of the area where the exemption is required.)

Sound/Vibration Source Description (Provide a description of the sound or vibration in respect to the exemption being
sought. Please provide the application level and other pertinent details.(attached a schedule if more space is required)

Noise/Vibration Plan
You are required to attach a plan showing:

the location of amplification equipment and speakers;

the methods employed to prevent sound from unnecessarily escaping from the event/premises; and

the location from which the sound levels will be measured, if applicable.

Applications will not be processed without receipt of this completed form, a noise/vibration plan
and fee ($255). The application package must be sent to the City Clerk online, by mail or email at
least 60 days prior to the date of the exemption sought.

Method of Payment and Signature
Method of Payment ($255 fee)
Cheque
Cash/Debit (in person only)

Date (yyyy/mm/dd) Signature

Municipal Use Only
Date Form Received Date Fee Received Council Date Comments

Harrison Michael

New Ontario Brewing Company Inc. President

1401 Seymour Street, North Bay, ON, p1b8g4

705 707 1659 mike@newontariobrewing.com

1401 Seymour Street, North Bay, Ontario, P1B8G4

2022/04/11

Sound and vibration source will be from music being played by world class artists
that we are bringing in. The sweet sounds of bands and artists from across North
America will be maintained at the minimum level required for enjoyment of patrons.

There will be guitar, keyboards, drums and other instruments being expertly played
on our patio area. The overwhelmingly enjoyable music will be running until no later than
1158, in keeping with excessive noise by-laws on Friday's and Saturdays throughout
the concert series. This concert series will be of value to the City, as it will be the pre-
eminent concert series happening in Northern Ontario.


